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July 2021
Applied General Extended Diploma 3D Design Crafts
Year One

Dear Student

I hope you are enjoying your summer holidays. Your first day at York College is on 9th September 2021 at 9.00am, your base room will be 1F091. You will be required to complete a summer project, so please ensure that on your first day, you have a good level of work. Please make sure you bring your general art equipment with you.
It is important to be punctual and to aim at 100% attendance on your course here at York College.    

Enrolment starts week beginning 23rd August 2021- you will be contacted with instructions on how to sign up and enrol on our course. You will be asked for evidence of your qualifications and to pay your course contributions of £70. 
Please note these dates may change so please use the latest dated letter as your reference.

I look forward to seeing you in September. 

Have a good summer.
Best wishes

Ellie Crosby
Programme Leader

Extended Diploma

3D Design Crafts
Enc
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Extended Diploma 3D Design             September 2021
Please refer to the Get Branded leaflet, which lists essential Personal Protective Equipment kit you will need to purchase in time for the course starting in September.

Compulsory- 

· Apron/Warehouse Coat 
· Safety Footwear

· Goggles
Optional- 

· Overalls

Your PPE will be your responsibility to keep and wash. Due to Coronavirus the department will not have spare to borrow at this time. 
A selection of art materials will be provided (when receipt of your material contributions is received), by the department. The following items I have suggested as you may like to obtain them to support your studies.
· Protractor and square

· Tape measure (3 metre metal)

· Compasses

· Metal ruler 300mm

· A way of taking photographs

· Tool box

If I can help with any further information about kit or your summer project, please do not hesitate to email me,
	Ellie Crosby

Programme Leader
Extended Diploma 

3D Design Crafts
(01904) 770330 (term time only)
ecrosby@yorkcollege.ac.uk
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